
 
 
 
April 10, 2025 
 
Graham Family Foundation  
Dorothy Graham, President 
544 61st Street 
Oakland, CA 94609 
 
Dorothy Graham and Graham Family Foundation, 
 
Thank you for your investment of $52,500.00 on 01/03/2025 to support public 
schools through DonorsChoose. Your generous partnership is critical in our efforts to 
help ensure that local classrooms have the resources they need to make learning fun 
and meaningful. 
 
Since our inception in 2000, teachers across the country have used 
DonorsChoose.org to improve the learning experience for over 34 million of our 
students. This impact is all thanks to partners like you.  
 
Please use this thank you note as confirmation of receipt of your donation on  
01/03/2025. We appreciate your commitment to helping public school children 
succeed and your assistance in making DonorsChoose.org a force for change in 
public schools.   
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Bianca Carbajal 
Manager, Corporate & Foundation Giving 
DonorsChoose 
bianca.carbajal@donorschoose.org 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
No goods or services have been provided in exchange for this contribution. 
DonorsChoose.org is a 501(c)(3) charity incorporated in the State of New 

York. EIN 13-4129457. 
 

134 W. 37th Street, 11th  Floor • New York, NY 10018 

Phone 212-239-3615 • www.donorschoose.org 
 


		2025-04-10T20:14:40+0000
	San Francisco
	Dropbox
	Tamper Proofing




